
October 12, 2017

STATE OF WASHINGTON

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 • Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

(360) 664-1160 • TTY (360) 586-8203

Booga K. Gilbertson
Sr. VP Operations
Puget Sound Energy
PO Box 97034 M/S: PSE-12N

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

Dear Ms. Gilbertson:

RE: 2017 Natural Gas Distribution Integrity Management Inspeetion - Puget Sound
Energy - Headquarters (Insp. No. 7230)

Staff from the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (staff) conducted a Natural
Gas Distribution Integrity Management inspection on Oct. 2-3, of Puget Sound Energy, (PSE),
Headquarters. The inspection included a plan, procedures and records review.

No apparent violations were noted as a result of the inspection. This inspection will be closed as
of Oct. 12.

Staff thanks PSE's personnel for their professionalism and cooperation during this inspection.

If you have any questions or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Dave Cullom at
(360) 664-1141.

Sincerely,

2an C. Mayo
Pipeline Safety Director

cc: Cara Peterman, Director, Enterprise Risk Management & Compliance, PSE
Harry Shapiro, Director, Gas Operation, PSE
Cheryl McGrath, Manager, Compliance Programs, PSE

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.


